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  18th June 2017                          THE NEWSLETTER            for Corpus Christi  (A)  
Masses for this week.                                                              

Date Time Intention Feast 

Sa     17th      5.30pm    St P’s Priest’s Intention Vigil of Corpus Christi  

Su     18th      8.30am    St P’s For the Parish Corpus Christi 

Su     18th     10.00am  St J’s Priest’s Intention Corpus Christi 

M      19th        7.55am Mary Wilcock  A Weekday 

T        20th           8.00am Priest’s Intention Weekday 

W      21st            8.00am    Priest’s Intention St Aloysius Gonzaga SJ  R 

Th     22nd         7.55am Priest’s Intention Ss John Fisher & Thomas More Mm 

F       23rd             8.00am Alan Jackson  A MOST SACRED HEART OF JESUS 

L = Lately Dead, A = Anniversary of Death, R = Remembrance          M = Martyr, V = Virgin, B = Bishop, Pp = Pope 
P = Personal Intention, S = Sick, B = Birthday                                        D = Doctor, P = Priest, R = Religious 

 
Please pray for the following, the anniversary of 
whose deaths occur at this time: 
Mary Charlotte Holden, Fr George Carry SJ,  
Fr Archie Prime SJ 
May their souls and the souls of all the faithful 
departed through the mercy of God, rest in peace. 
Amen. 

Readings at Mass 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 

The Apostleship of Prayer 

Praying with the Pope in June, 2017 
That National leaders may firmly commit 
themselves to ending the arms trade, which 
victimizes so many innocent people. 
Look at www.ThePopeVideo.org for more 
information. 
 
Collections: Very many thanks for your weekly 
donations for 10th/11th June 

 Vigil           8.30am             10.00 am               TOTAL                 

£ 51.50 £ 127.88 £ 63.25 £242.63 

Today there is a Special Collection for Day for Life 
Next week a Special Collection for Peter’s Pence 

 

 

 

 
Corpus Christi 12th Sunday of the Year 

1st  Reading Deut. 8:2-3,14-16 Jeremiah 20:10-13 

2nd  Reading I Corinth. 10:16-17 Romans 5:12-15 

Gospel John 6:51-58 Matthew 10:26-33 

        
 31 days of St Ignatius 

If you would like to join a series of 31 days of 
Ignatian inspiration and reflection throughout 
the month of July concluding on his feast day, 
July 31st, subscribe using the link below to 
receive 31 prayer-centered e-mails every day 
this coming July. 
www.pathwaystogod.org/31-days-st-ignatius  

      St Joseph’s School First Holy Communions 
            Sunday, June 25th 2017 at 10.00am 
Because the numbers expecting to attend this 
happy event will be too great for St Joseph’s 
School Chapel, the 10.00am mass next Sunday 
will take place in St Peter’s Church, Stonyhurst 
with a reception in St Mary’s Hall to follow. 
I do hope as many as possible of the regular 
congregation will be able to attend St Peter’s 
and I apologize to those who will not be able 
to travel due to infirmity etc.   
Fr Peter Griffiths SJ 
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Are you between 13 and 29 years of age? 
If so, the Catholic Church wants to hear what you 
have to say about your life and faith. 
A Mega Youth Poll is available and takes between 
10 and 15 minutes to complete, depending on 
how much you want to say. The poll has been 
kept anonymous to give correspondents the 
freedom to be frank and without fear of criticism. 
This poll closes now at end of June 2017 and the 
responses received will be used in a report that 
will be sent to the Vatican in preparation for a 
gathering led by Pope Francis. To complete the 
poll go to: 
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/cathnews-
synod-youth-poll 

 
An invitation from St Mary’s Hall 
Senior Citizens! You are invited to join the 
children of Prep (Years 3 & 4) for a morning of 
tea, coffee, cake and bingo. The children would 
like to take the opportunity to embrace the 
community of Hurst Green senior citizens and 
offer you some fun and refreshments! 
Date: Tuesday, 20th June 2017 
Time: 10.00am 
Place: The Tolkien Library, St Mary’s Hall 
Come to SMH Reception. Please contact David 
Jacques for details and to arrange transport, if 
needed. Places are limited. 
01254 878222 or 07877 642653 
 

Feast of St Ignatius – Monday, July 31st 
2017 
This year, the Jesuit community hosting the 
Northern Jesuit Works annual gathering for the 
feast of St Ignatius is St Wilfrid’s, Preston. Mass 
will be offered at 7.00pm. We are invited and if 
those intending to go to the mass and 
refreshments afterwards let me know, I can 
inform Preston the number of us going and make 
suitable arrangements for travel.   Fr PG SJ 

 
 
 
                 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

The Jesuit Pastoral Conference …. 
…. is a tri-annual gathering of parish priests 
and representative laity from the various  
Jesuit-run parishes in Great Britain. 

 
St Peter’s, Stonyhurst (with St Joseph’s) was 
represented by Fr Peter Griffiths, Andrew 
Snape, Francis Ahearne and Lucy and David 
Harrison. 
The agenda of the Conference, which took 
place in the Conference Centre, The Hayes, 
in Swanwick, Derbyshire, was centered on 
the three documents issued by Pope Francis. 
Firstly, ‘The Joy of the Gospel’ which is 
about the missionary impulse behind the 
Church’s ministry. Secondly, ‘The Joy of 
Love’ which concerns the Catholic 
understanding of marriage and family life. 
Thirdly, ‘On care of our common home’ 
which addresses the use and abuse by 
humanity of planet earth. 
 
The methodology was simple. After a 
general introduction by Fr James Hanvey SJ, 
we separated into three groups. Two of us 
went to a study group on the first document, 
two to the second and one to the third. In 
these groups, we shared our reflections with 
the other representatives from all the other 
parishes who had similarly sub-divided their 
contingent so as to cover all three 
documents. Once we had come back 
together as a parish group, we drew up an 
‘action plan’ with practical objectives for 
ourselves which will be posted in the 
Newsletter as the weeks go by. 
The parish will be facing significant 
challenges before the end of the year and 
we will all will need to reflect seriously on 
the suggestions that we have brought back 
from the Conference. 
The celebration of mass on the two days of 
the Conference underlined the importance 
of prayer as we face the tasks that parish life 
calls us to attend to. Let us pray for one 
another in the days and weeks ahead. 
Fr Peter Griffiths SJ 
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